Public Comment Letter Provided by
Christina Laughlin Regarding Item 4.13

Subject: FW: Council Meeting questions

From: Teresa Vargas

Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 1:21 PM
To: 'Cj Laughlin' <campoy00@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Council Meeting questions

Ms. Laughlin,

Thank you for your email. Your email will be provided as part of public comment for tonight’s meeting (Item
4.13).

Thank you,
Teresa Vargas
City Clerk

From: Cj Laughlin <campoy00@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 12,2021 11:26 AM

To: Teresa Vargas <tvargas@ci.lathrop.ca.us>
Subject: Council Meeting questions

1. What happens to Lathrop if in 14 months our new police station is not filled with all the officers and personal staff it
needs?

2. Can we use SJSO as an option, and what is the cost?
3. Will you contract with another agency for support to supply us personal during the transition, if so who?

4.What is acceptable “minimal staffing standards” when we go live without the SO in 14 months? How many officers will
be acceptable, not just leadership but actual boots on the street?

5. 911 dispatch, what is the game plan? What options do we have if we can’t get a local agreement?
Thank you for your time answering my questions.

Christina Laughlin



